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ISRAELI POP SUPERSTAR NOA KIREL GOES GLOBAL WITH “PLEASE DON’T SUCK”
TRIPLE THREAT ARTIST SWEETENS SUMMER WITH DEBUT ENGLISH-LANGUAGE SINGLE
INSTANT EARWORM ARRIVES ALONGSIDE MUSIC VIDEO DIRECTED BY JAKE WILSON
WITH CHOREOGRAPHY FROM THE LEGENDARY SEAN BANKHEAD
LISTEN HERE | WATCH HERE
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“pop sensation” – The Washington Post
Israeli pop superstar Noa Kirel serves up a summer treat with her debut English-language single, “Please Don’t Suck,” available now at all DSPs and streaming services via Atlantic Records. Co-written by Noa and produced by multi-platinum production duo The Monarch (Justin Bieber, Kelly Clarkson), the instant earworm flips the classic melody of “Mr. Sandman” into a candy-coated bop. Joining forces with director Jake Wilson (Cher, Lizzo) and iconic choreographer Sean Bankhead (Beyoncé, Britney Spears, Miley Cyrus), Noa takes the track to a sugar high in the eye-popping music video now streaming at YouTube HERE.
"I'm very excited to release 'Please Don't Suck' as my first global single. This song is about the little things that can make or break our year or relationships! I hope we can look back and find some joy and laughter in it all and push forward to a year full of positivity after 2020 sucked. Enjoy!" – NOA KIREL
Singer, songwriter, dancer, and actress Noa Kirel has quickly risen to become Israel’s top pop star since releasing her first song at 14. Scoring millions of streams with multiple chart-topping hits hailed by Billboard for “infusing sultry Hebrew dance music with western mainstream pop,” Noa has taken home the MTV European Music Award for “Best Israeli Artist” four years in a row (2017-2020). Noa starred in her own TV series, Double Take – which recently wrapped its fifth and final season – and at just 16, made history joining the panel on Israel’s Got Talent becoming the youngest judge on any Got Talent show worldwide. Noa is also the face of many top brands, including Samsung, Fila, and Apple, as well as her own perfume and hair lines, “Noa.”
Like most Israeli 18-year-olds, Noa was drafted into the army in early 2020 and has impressively maintained her successful career engaging with millions of followers across social media. Now 20, Noa is completing her military responsibilities while crafting new music for a worldwide audience. With more on the horizon, “Please Don’t Suck” is truly just the beginning for Noa.
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